Letter 50

19 April 1905

To Uncle Ernst
from Niece Helma Bleek

Fricmcs]
Please let me thank you for your lectures (speeches), which will be of great

help to all those that heard you.

I am very pleased to tell you that I could still hear you before we are
going to South Africa.

This evening I wanted to come and see you, but I was afraid of disturbing
you.
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